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Early Entry Date Delayed 

KartSport Southland is pleased to confirm the On-Line Entry facility to the Sievwright 2017 
NZ Sprint Championships is now working! 

 Big apologies for the long delay. 

 In conjunction with KartSport New Zealand it has been to decided to delay the closing of 
Early Entries until  

5pm Wednesday 22nd March. 
 
 

ENTER ON-LINE NOW 
CLICK HERE 
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Want to advertise a product 
or service here?  

Hot link to your website or 
email. 

Contact Robert Hutton 

mailto:admin@kartsport.org.nz


 


